
Updates
& Next
Steps

2025 Capital Referendum Projects:

$19.4 million for 
WHS updates, including
new and expanded Career
and Technical Education
(CTE) space, cafeteria and
kitchen updates, auditorium
equipment, and tennis court
replacement.

In April 2025, our community approved a

$30 million capital referendum 
to address facility needs throughout the Whitewater Unified School District. 

THIS WILL INCLUDE:

Planning meetings with representatives from
WUSD, Building Solutions, and Bray Architects have
been ongoing. Our April and May sessions included
reviews of the project’s scope and discussions about
the decision-making process.

WUSD received proposals for Construction
Management services and awarded a contract to 
JP Cullen. Weekly meetings will take place with JP
Cullen staff through the completion of the project.

$7.9 million for 
HVAC, electrical, and
plumbing upgrades, new
doors and windows, and
parking lot improvements.

$2.4 million for 
new drop-off and pick-up
areas at WMS, new
security camera systems,
and ADA requirements.



Thank You!

Survey fieldwork began at the high
school and middle school campuses to

document existing site conditions
and the location of existing utilities.

Geotechnical and soil boring
proposals were sent for sampling to

assist with structural design of the
proposed additions at WHS.

SURVEY WORKSURVEY WORK
UNDERWAYUNDERWAY

Summer 2025 Work

Construction Projects

Seeing What’s Possible

Building controls at Lincoln Elementary
Cameras at the elementary and middle
schools

Capital Maintenance: Summer 2025,
Summer 2026, Summer 2027

WHS Addition & Renovation:
February-December 2026

WMS Site: May-August 2026

Representatives from the school district have 
also taken time to tour schools throughout
southeast Wisconsin to view potential examples 
of CTE spaces, Family and Consumer Science
classrooms, kitchens, and cafeterias.

The tours included Muskego-Norway High School,
Gateway Horizon Center, Gateway Kenosha
Campus, Union Grove High School, Jefferson High
School, Delavan-Darien High School, Badger High
School, and Westosha Central High School.

We are grateful for our community’s support of the capital referendum.
This will have a meaningful impact on generations of Whippets.

Project Design & Bidding

Design process will continue through
December 2025
Project bidding expected in January 2026
Construction begins February 2026 and
concludes August 2027
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